



Brockley Rise Forest Hill London SE23 1NH Tel: 020 8690 1416

Fax: 020 8690 6349

Email: admin@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk



'Our Best at all Times'

Headteacher: Mrs Mitzi Nichol



1 December 2023

Dear Stillness Families

With the Christmas celebrations just around the corner, I wanted to share some of our upcoming events with you.

Foodbank Donations for the month of December

Our focus this month is Lewisham Foodbank and your donations can make a real difference. We have spoken to them about the items they would like us to collect to help make this time special for the families that will be visiting them in December. Each classroom will have a Christmas sack to collect donations of: Biscuits, Cakes, Sweets, Chocolate, Christmas pudding, Toiletries and any tinned items.

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day

The children can wear their Christmas jumper and enjoy their Christmas dinner on Wednesday, 13 December. As usual Chartwells will provide a lovely Christmas dinner. The children will be eating earlier than usual, 11:30am -12:30pm, and a satsuma and biscuit will be given out early afternoon.

Christmas Sing-A-Long

Join us for our Christmas Sing-A-Long on Thursday, 14 December at 2pm. The main gates will open at 2pm where you can join SCA who will be selling hot chocolate, mince pies and mulled wine. The teachers will bring the children out into the playground at about 2:05pm and each year group will sing 2 songs each. At the end of all the performances, the children will be taken back into class to collect their home things and bought back out to be dismissed in the usual way. We ask that you do not take you child/ren directly from the playground after the singing as they will need to go back into class with their teacher. After school clubs will run as usual.

Christmas Panto

Children can wear their Christmas Pyjamas on Wednesday, 20 December all day to school to enjoy the Panto paid for by our wonderful SCA team. After lunch Father Bates will join us in the main hall to share/remind us of the Christmas message

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Nichol Headteacher















